
From: Wellman, Laura
To: Heim, Rebecca
Subject: FW: CAMENISCH PHILLIP GU #1 Remedial cement work
Date: Tuesday, October 15, 2013 2:39:55 PM

Rebecca,
 
Below is the email I sent to Diana regarding the remedial cement work on this well. I don’t see that
she ever sent me an email response, but I know that I received a verbal approval from her on the
phone.
 
Thanks,

Laura Wellman
Well Operations Engineer
Anadarko Petroleum Corporation
(435) 322-0118 (cell)
(970) 339-1035 (office)
 
 
 
From: Wellman, Laura 
Sent: Thursday, May 16, 2013 8:18 AM
To: diana.burn@state.co.us; Cocciolone, Ashley
Subject: CAMENISCH PHILLIP GU #1 Remedial cement work
 
Diana,
 
Yesterday afternoon we ran a bond log on the PHILLIP CAMENISCH GU#1 (API#: 05-123-08600) to
ensure adequate cement coverage across the Niobrara for a safety prep.
 
The bond log indicated that we do not have adequate cement over the Niobrara. We would like to
do a suicide squeeze job to put change our TOC from 7410’ to 6939’. Can you please check if there
is any additional cement work we need to perform while we have the rig on location?
 
Thanks,

Laura Wellman
Well Operations Engineer
Anadarko Petroleum Corporation
(435) 322-0118 (cell)
(970) 339-1035 (office)
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